
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
12th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find this week’s notices below. 
 
Open Evening – Thursday 18th September – early finish 
A reminder that we finish at 1.10pm on Thursday next week to prepare for our open evening.  The bus companies 
have confirmed that they will come to school to collect students at 1.10pm. This does not apply to the public bus, 
only our school buses. The usual 2.50pm buses will not run on this day.  
 
If your child usually gets the public bus, please make arrangements for your child to get home or check the bus 
timetable for alternative times the bus passes through Westergate. The 500 bus continues to run every 30 minutes 
between Chichester and Littlehampton. 
 
I would like to thank the high number of students who have committed to helping with this event. Helpers need to 
arrive back at school at 4.30pm and be collected promptly at 8pm. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please provide consent on Parent Pay. 
 
Enrichment – Autumn 2025 
Please find below details of the clubs running from Monday. Please encourage to sign up to at least one; there is a 
wide programme of activities which aim to cater for all. 

 



PE Fixtures 
Please find below details of PE fixtures for this half term 
 

 
Young Carers 
A number of our students are Young Carers and a space has been created for them under the leadership of Mrs May. 
We have been very fortunate in receiving donations of craft materials from Hobbycraft.  Mrs May is very keen to also 
have a sofa in this area or any other resources such as board games. If any parents have contacts or work for 
companies who may be able to help or donate, please contact Mrs May on lmy@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk. 
 
Team Kits 
We are keen to be able to provide team kits for sporting events and competitions. Similarly, if anyone has contacts 
who would be willing to sponsor team kits, we would love to hear from you. 
 
PE kit and equipment 
Please can you encourage your child to pack their school bag the night before to ensure they have everything they 
need.  We have had a considerable number of parents coming to school over the course of the last 6 school days with 
a range of belongings which adds to the workload of staff. 
 
Please support us in encouraging organisational skills in your child which will ensure they have everything they need, 
as well as preparing them for the future. 
 
Tutee of the week 
Congratulations to the following students who have been nominated by their tutors: 

 

Week 
Beginning 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

15/09/25  Year 9 Football (A) BCC  
Collection time: 5:30pm 

Year 11 Football (A) BCC  
Collection time: 5:30pm 

 

22/09/25   Year 11 Football (A) TRS  
Collection time: 5:15 pm 

Year 8 Rugby (H) CFS  
Collection time: 5:00 pm 
 
Year 11 Netball (A) SPH  
Collection time: 5:00 pm 

29/09/25 U16 Girls Football 
(H) SPH 
Collection time: 
5:00 pm 

Year 9 Football (A) FCC 
Collection time: 5:15 pm 

Year 9 Netball (H) CFS  
Collection time: 4:45 pm 
 
Year 11 Football (A) BL 
Collection time: 5:30 pm 

Year 8 Rugby (H) MRC 
Collection time: 5:00 pm 

06/10/25   Year 8 Football (H) BCC  
Collection time: 5:15pm 

Year 11 Football (A) MRC 
Collection time: 5:30 pm 

U16 Girls Football (A) FCC 
Collection time: 5:15 pm 

13/10/25  KS4 Table Tennis 
Tournament  

Year 8 Football (H) TPS  
Collection time: 5:15 pm 

Year 9 Netball (A) BCC  
Collection time: 5:15 pm 
 
Year 11 Football (H) FCC 
Collection time: 5:00 pm 

Tag rugby tournament  

20/10/25 KS3 Table Tennis 
Tournament 

Year 8 Football (H) TRS  
Collection time: 5:15 pm 

Year 8 Netball (H) TPS  
Collection time: 5:00 pm 
 
Year 11 Football (H) TPS 
Collection time: 5:00 pm 

U16 Girls Football play off 

70 Gulliver H 8O Lexie M 9O Lily H 10O Finley A 11O Tiana EKM 

7R Williams S 8R Molly B 9R Chloe P 10R Maizie B 11R Hayden T 

7M Woody D 8M Lily H 9M Nandi N 10M Harrison T 11M Chloe S 

7S Katie H 8S Lauren B 9S Riley R 10S Paige G 11S Conor P 

7T William H 8T Harry W 9T Harmony H 10T Eva J 11T Joseph L 
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Parent Pay 
A reminder that parents can set financial limits and add any dietary requirements or note to the system which links 
with our canteen, which will show up on the screen when students purchase something. 
 
Thank you for your continued support; may I just give you a final reminder of the early finish next Thursday as 
mentioned above. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 
 
 
 


